CPC2023-0696
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

From: Cam Collingwood <planning @capitolhillcommunity.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:.53 PM

To: Walker, Asia L.

Subject: [External] Re: FW: LOC2023-0039-Circulaticn Package

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please
forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca

Hi Asia,

No, the Capitol Hill Community Association has no comments on the application. | have heard from some concerned
residents though, can | tell them that they have a few extra days to submit as well?

Thanks,
Cam Collingwood

Director of Planning & Development
Capitol Hill Community Association
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